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Press release   Stockholm, 27 August 2007 
 
 
Carnegie and Max Matthiessen move to new offices 
 
Carnegie and Max Matthiessen will move to new offices on the corner of Regeringsgatan and 
Lästmakargatan in central Stockholm. The move is scheduled for September 2009.  

 
“We will get completely new, more efficient office premises that are adapted to the needs of a 
modern investment bank. We need more flexible and functional offices where we can gather all 
employees, and we have now found a solution that meets all our needs,” says Carnegie’s CEO 
Stig Vilhelmson.  
 
“It is good that Carnegie and Max Matthiessen will be under the same roof and that we will get 
modern offices that are attractive both for us and our customers,” says Christoffer Folkebo, 
CEO for Max Matthiessen.  
 
The property company Fabege is renovating three properties in the area. Carnegie’s and Max 
Matthiessen’s offices will be located in the two buildings closest to Regeringsgatan. The premises 
will have an open and modern floor plan that can be adapted to the future needs of the 
company.  
 
The project will begin during fall 2007 and the move is scheduled for September 2009.  
 
For the Carnegie Sweden the move will reduce the costs for office premises by approximately 
SEK 30 million per year. 
   
 

 
Front  sketch  

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Stig Vilhelmson, President and CEO, +46 8 676 86 01 

Christoffer Folkebo, VD Max Matthiessen, +46 8 613 02 07 
 


